
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

9th October 2015 

Dates For Your Diary 

Wednesday 14th October Class 3 Bikeability 

Thursday 15th October  Class 3 Bikeability 

Friday 23rd October  Break up for Half Term 

Monday 2nd November  Back to School   

Tuesday 3rd November  Parents Afternoon 

Monday 9th November  Class 3 to Durham - Greeks Workshop  

Monday 16th November Class 3 Fire Safety Carousel (To Be Confirmed) 

Tuesday 17th November  Class 2 Godly Play 

Friday 18th December  Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 5th January  Back to school 

Autumn Weather 

Summer appears to be over and the        

Autumn weather has set in. We have       

noticed that some children are still 

coming to school without coats. We do 

like to take pupils out at break times 

and lunchtime if at all possible so   

children all need to bring a coat into 

school  every day, please make sure 

that it has their name in. 

Open Morning 

We had a lovely morning this  morning 

with parents and children who are due to 

start school in September 2016. We      

enjoyed a chat with parents, who had a 

tour of the school, while the children    

explored our Early Years areas. If  you    

know of any other children who are          

interested, please ask them to give us a 

call to arrange to come and have a look 

around.  Thank you. 

Parents Afternoon 

We are holding our parents afternoon on Tuesday 3rd of  November,  appointment sheets 

are available in the entrance or you can call school on 01388 832411 to book a time. We 

start at 1.30 p.m. and last  appointments are at 5.30 p.m.  



 

School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:    01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

Top Table 

The following children have behaved so well 

at lunch times this week that they got to sit on 

our top table. Matthew Anderson, Tom        

Colegrove, Emily Spraggen, Pippa McGonigal, 

Chloe Knapman and Harriet Mitchel all           

enjoyed their meal with table cloth, napkins,   

table decoration and juice.    

Well done to you all! 

Footballs 

We have found that pupils bringing 

their own footballs in to school is    

causing arguments among  the    

children. From Monday we will         

supply balls in school and children 

will not be allowed to bring their 

own football from home.  Thank you 

for your cooperation.   

Mornings 

Pupils should not be in the school yard    

before 8.50 a.m. as staff are busy getting 

ready for the school day and children will 

not be supervised. If you need your child 

to be at school before this time, Breakfast 

Club is available at a cost of 75p a day. This 

runs from 8.00 a.m. to 8.50 a.m.  

Bikeability 

As Year 6 were at Staindrop School on  

Friday 25th September, they could not 

have their Bikeability session. We 

have managed to rearrange the       

sessions to Wednesday 14th October 

and Thursday 15th October. Please 

make sure that Year 6 pupils bring 

their bikes on those dates. Thank you.  

Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Pippa McGonigal 

Class 2 Lente Deprez-Wray 

Class 3 Tom Colegrove 

Well done to you all! 

Questionnaire 

We have sent home a 

Questionnaire from         

Evenwood Parish Council      

concerning the Randolph 

Centre. Could you please 

fill it in and return it to 

school. Thank you 


